GMTA Newsletter

OFFICIAL PUBLICATION OF THE GEORGIA MUSIC TEACHERS ASSOCIATION

AN AFFILIATE OF MTNA

FOUNDED 1954

SPRING 1989

CONSTANCE KNOX CARROLL AND ELLEN FAULL TO HEADLINE 1989 CONVENTION

David Watkins

Vice-President, Program

Constance Knox Carroll, pianist,
will be the featured artist at the Fall
1989 Convention at Shorter Col-
lege, November 2-4, 1989. On
Thursday evening, November 2,
1989 at 8:30 Ms. Carroll will pres-
ent a gala recital at the city audito-
rium in Rome, Georgia.

Ms. Carroll is no stranger to Geor-
gia audiences, having appeared
previously at the State GMTA
Convention at Brenau College, as
well as being artist-in-residence at
Kennesaw State College. She has
been the featured artist at the state
conventions of MTNA affiliated or-
ganizations in North and South
Carolina, Virginia, Alabama, Okla-
homa, Georgia, Arkansas, and Lou-
isiana.

She received her principal train-
ing from Julia Rebeil at the Univer-
sity of Arizona. Further study led
her to the Eastman School of Music
where she studied with Jose
Echaniz and won the coveted
Performer’s Certificate, along with
a Master of Music Degree. Addi-
tional study during these years was
with Frank Mannheimer (while she
was a Fulbright Scholar in Vienna,
Austria), Rosina Lhevinne, Silvio
Scionti and Alfred Brendel.

She has won numerous national
and international awards in compe-
titions, such as the Naumburg
Competition, and the Maria Canals
International Competition for Piano
in Barcelona, Spain. She appeared
as soloist with such orchestras as the
Eastman-Rochester Philharmonic,
the Tucson Symphony, the Balti-
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more Symphony and the Brevard
Festival Orchestra.

Ms. Carroll will conduct two
masterclasses and give a lecture at
the convention.

Preceding the pianorecital by Ms.
Carroll, the DeKalb Orchestra con-
ducted by Tom Anderson will per-
form a concert featuring the 1989 H.
S. Concerto Competition winner.

We are grateful to Shorter College
in Rome for the gracious use of their
facilities for the convention. We are
especially grateful to Mary Ann
Knight and the Rome MTA for their
generous assistance.

NATS will once again be holding
fall workshops at Shorter in con-

junction with the GMTA Conven-
tion. The featured clinician will be
Ellen Faull.

Ellen Faull has been a leading
soprano with the New York City
Opera since making her debut as
Donna Anna in Don Giovanni. She
has performed with most of the
major opera companies and sym-
phony orchestras throughout the
U.S. and Europe and has appeared
in world and United States pre-
mieres of such operas as Albert
Herring, Lizzie Borden, Regina,
and Carrie Nation. Miss Faull is a
member of the voice faculty at the
Juilliard School, the Manhattan

(continued on page 3)




























































